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Sidewalk Snow Clearing Background 

• Sidewalk snow clearing has been a long-time concern for members of GRAAC

• In early 2023, community members in Waterloo raised concerns about  equity 
and snow clearing

• Council received a report with recommendations for equipment and supports

• 2024 budget allocated funds for alternative snow clearing supports with a desire 
for GRAAC to be engaged 



What’s Next: alternative snow clearing supports 

• Creating a small working group to support prioritizing the funds
• 4 virtual meetings between December – January 

• Interest in joining?

• Outcome will be reported to GRAAC


